
 
 
 
November 1, 2022 
 
RE: Professional Learning session on November 29th from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM 
 
Dear Principal and SAC Chair:  
 
The Halifax Regional Centre for Education (HRCE) sees the role of the School Advisory Council 
(SAC) as important to the success of schools. This fall, School supervisors will be hosting an in-
person professional learning session for principals and SAC chairs. 
 
The evening will be an opportunity to discover more about our School improvement Learning 
Priorities and Well-Being goals in schools. The principal and the SAC chair are invited to attend 
the evening session designated for their Family of Schools as listed below: 
 
 
Location Family of Schools (groupings) 

@ Sackville High C.P. Allen, Millwood, Sackville High, BFEC, Bay View, Lockview 

@ Auburn High Auburn Drive, Cole Harbour High, Dartmouth High, Prince Andrew, 
Island View 

@ J.L Ilsley High Citadel High, Halifax West, J.L Ilsley 

@ Musquodoboit Rural 
High 

Musquodoboit Rural, Marine Drive, Eastern Shore 

 
We are looking forward to coming together with our SAC chairs in-person this school year. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Susan Tomie and Alison King 
 
Alison King | Director, Programs and Student Services | Halifax Regional Centre for Education |  
Susan Tomie | Director, Programs and System Services | Halifax Regional Centre for Education |  
 

  


